
Ms. Caroline Armstrong
Asst. Relations Manager
ABNAMRO
Box 30262
Nairobi. 10/12/98

Dear Ms. Armstrong

RE: SASOL FOREX ACCOUNT

Further to the discussion with the undersigned in your office today, this
letter  confirms  SASOL  Foundation’s  interest  in  opening  a  Dutch
Guilders  Saving  Account  titled  SASOL  FOREX.  Our  current  Kenya
Shillings checking Account number is 1-51-65-000. 

Since  we  expect  some  funds,  in  the  form  of  Dutch  Guilders,  from
Simavi in the near future, telexed to the Ksh. Account, please credit
them as guilders to the new account.

The signatory to the SASOL Forex Account will be the Chairman of the
Board who is the undersigned.

Enclosed please find the documentation you requested.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Gideon Cyrus Makau Mutiso
Chairman, SASOL Board


	Box 30262

